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Ronan Mcgrogan; Karen Levin

Licence Application Aldersgate Street - objection

As an owner and resident of London House, 172 Aldersgate Street, we would like to strongly object to the current
licence application on Aldersgate Street as we feel this will be a public nuisance.

We are concerned

ihat as City residents, we will not have peace and quiet between 2300 and 0700 due to the

potential excessive noise escaping from these licensed premises which we are entitled to.

This application is completely inappropriate for this residential location.

Thanks,
Karen and Ronan



